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December 15, 2017

Dear GCS Alumni,

As we prepare for the 2018-19 school year, I have some exciting news I would like to share with you. 
Beginning next fall, we will offer a Legacy Scholarship to every GCS graduate who desires to enroll a 
child(ren) in our school. This is a way we can offer our sincere thanks for your desire to pass what you 
received at GCS down to your children.

The Legacy Scholarship will be a $1,200 per student/per year reduction in tuition. This amount would 
apply to each of your children enrolled full day at GCS. Half day and three-day-a-week students will 
receive a prorated discount. If you receive another discount, either the Pastoral or Employee discount, this 
scholarship would not apply.

Our goal is to make a biblical worldview education at GCS affordable to all of our alumni. I hope this will 
help many that otherwise would not be able to have their children at GCS.

“Train up a child in the way he should go, and when he is old he will not depart from it.” Prov. 22:6

Merry Christmas,

Dr. Marc Stout


